
CMPD  joins  OC  Sheriff  and
Costa  Mesa  and  County  fire
for  training  exercise  at
South Coast Plaza
The Costa Mesa Police Department, Costa Mesa Fire & Rescue,
Orange  County  Sheriff’s  Department,  Orange  County  Fire
Authority  and the Orange County Crime Lab conducted a routine
training exercise on May 9, 2017, at South Coast Plaza.

The training exercise is part of a strategic multi-agency plan
to stay updated on best practices and mitigate future large-
scale incidents with required inter-operational cooperation.

South Coast Plaza officials offered their location, which was
chosen by law enforcement for its size and accommodation to
carry out a major proactive effort.

The training exercise took place in the evening with various
facets of three emergency scenarios put together to improve
technique and coordination between all agencies involved. No
further  information  will  be  provided  in  regards  to  the
training exercise in order to protect law enforcement and
emergency services tactics and operational strategy.

“Police work and emergency response is ever evolving, and it’s
important that we keep up with the times and improve our
techniques,” said CMPD Chief Rob N. Sharpnack. “I would like
to thank everyone involved for all their attention to such an
important  training  and  South  Coast  Plaza  for  graciously
allowing us to use their location.”
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